
THEYANKEE 
_._ NETWORK 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Wa lnutpor t 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Kermit, 

STATION WHTD 
54 PRATT ST. 

HARTFORD 4, CONN. 

June 9, 1945. 
Engineering Dept. 

We have your letter dated laay 1, 1945. reporting 
reception of Radio Station '7HTD from 6:45 to 7:30 P.M. 

We are pleased to verify this reception of WHTD 
and hope to hear from you again. 

Very truly yours 

Rogers B. Holt 
Gillet Engineer WHTD 

RB?i: rbh 


